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Nicolet Future Engineers of American 

Robotics (Nicolet FEAR) is bringing FIRST  

LEGO League to Bayside Middle School. FIRST 

LEGO League is the stepping block to Nicolet 

FEAR robotics program. FIRST  LEGO League 

will introduce STEM to children through fun, 

exciting hands-on learning. Participants gain real-

world problem-solving experiences through a 

guided, global robotics program, preparing today’s 

students to build a brighter future. In FIRST LEGO 

League, students build confidence, grow their 

knowledge, and develop positive/effective learning 

habits. Students from the Nicolet High School 

FEAR robotics team will mentor the students. 

 

Program open to 5th-8th graders at Bayside 

Meets:  Tuesdays and Friday from 3:35-5:00 pm starting on Tuesday  

September 19th through November 3rd.   

Location: Multi-purpose Room at Bayside 

Fee:   This program is free of charge and sponsored by Nicolet FEAR  

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Anh Clausen (aclausen@nicoletfear.com) or Dan Savagian 

(savagian@nicoletfear.com) to sign up your student.  
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